Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 1:47 PM
To: BETTINARDI Nicole * OWEB

Subject: FW: Water Concerns — Blue Mountain Ranch

From: Gary Young <gyoung@bluemtnranch.com>

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 4:36 PM

To: BETTINARDI Nicole * OWEB <nicole.bettinardi@oweb.oregon.gov>
Subject: Water Concerns — Blue Mountain Ranch

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bluemtnranch.com%2Fwater-
concerns&data=05%7C01%7CLinda.Repplinger%40oweb.oregon.gov%7C63c2eb4aabb842ebad8908db6c4f502f%7Caa3f
6932fa7c¢47b4a0cea598cad161cf%7C0%7C0%7C638222860142009354%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbhGZsb3d8ey)WIljoiMCAwL
JAWMDAILCJQIjoiV2IuMzliLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tr%2B1NpA30T5p1YXKDIB
QPrW8uE7yPZvwMhnriM%2FS4nU%3D&reserved=0

Hi Nicole,
This is a link to our website for the ranch. The lack of healthy functioning floodplains to recharge our aquifers is like a
bank account with expenses and no source of income...not sustainable, let alone regenerative.


https://www.bluemtnranch.com/water-concerns

